Dear Parents,

         Welcome to Fourth Grade!  Fourth grade is full of learning and growing!  We believe that all students can learn in a safe, positive, and supportive environment.  Every year is an adventure and I will do my very best to help your child succeed!

         Your child will be changing classes this year!    I love creating a sense of community and consider all students “my kids”!  I look forward to working with you in aiding your  child in their successes this year.

Communication is important to me, and I want to keep you updated on your child’s progress at school.  There will be a folder that will come home daily.  Please do not hesitate to call me at the school, send me an email, or schedule a meeting if you ever have any questions! 

[bookmark: _GoBack]We are going to have a wonderful 2021-2022 school year!  I know this year may bring new and unexpected changes and challenges, but I want to continue to partner with you to provide the best educational experience for your child.  Thank you in advance for all your help and support! 
 
Sincerely,
 
Mrs. Cooper 

